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Company Outreach

Although IRFF-UK has been around for over 40 years we are still a relatively small

charity.

But we are growing!

Over the past few years, we have gained priceless support, particularly from

two British companies: Herbal Magic and Impact Foods.

Herbal Magic's manager recently wrote:



"It’s exciting to read about your projects - hats off to
you for the extra ordinary spirit and energy to do

such wonderful things for the humanity.

The more we grow, the more we can contribute towards this noble cause.”

They are currently providing 1,000 meals per month to Destiny School in Uganda but

aim to double this as soon as they can. Click here to find out more.

Likewise, at the end of 2021 Impact
Foods formed a partnership with IRFF-
UK.

Since then, they have been helping to

provide meals to the 206 children and

|mp3Ct [I:L' \; 'rl_':l ' “' 10 teachers at Destiny Junior School.
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Although these two companies cannot supply all the
funds we are seeking, they are making a huge
contribution by practising corporate citizenship. Their
exemplary practice also serves to positively impact

the communities they connect with.

At IRFF-UK we believe that there are more companies



both big and small that will be inspired to support

those less fortunate by offering a small tax-deductible

percentage of their earned profits.

If this is you or you know someone who
might be interested please feel free to
get in touch to find out more about

what our current needs are.

We are running 10 projects spread across 6 African countries that need help to keep

going. The 1600 children and young women we support thank you for considering us.

The Tricycle Shop in Alton, Hampshire, covers the overhead costs for IRFF-

UK by Gift Aid and donations received, meaning we can guarantee that 100%

of all new funding goes straight into the respective projects.

for details about our projects; the information there

is regularly updated!















